Report to the Assembly 2.3.2020 re: Visitor Industry Working Group

The Visitor Industry working group met on January 24. The group is reviewing the report and fine-tuning
recommendations. They also discussed possible uses for the marine passenger fee. The group plans to
meet again in mid-February to review a final draft of the document. As stated previously, the draft will
then be submitted to the PEDC.

Thanks,
Liz
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